OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Avugust 12, 1953

Mr. O. J. Lilly
Consulting Petreleum Ceeologist
Farmingten, New Mexice

Dear 8ir:

This will acknowledge your letter of August 10, 1953 in which
you refer to an unerthedex location to be located 1299 from the seuth
line and 1065’ from the East line of Section 36, Tewnship 22 Nerth,
Range 11 West, San Juan County, New Mexico.

Under authority granted te me by Rule 104 of the Commission,
this will constitute your permission to drill and preduce the unerthodox
well as you have set it out in your letter.

A copy of this letter is being sant te eur Astec, New Mexico
office in whese district the locatien will be produced.
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